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*NEW* Fraser Health Long-term Care and Assisted Living Website 

 A soft-launch of the new Fraser Health Long-term Care and Assisted Living website is now available for 
viewing here.  

 Our next phase of updates will be the Service Provider pages and an interactive map of available service 
providers with wait-times.  

 Thank you to all service providers who submitted updates to their pages.  

 If you have not yet submitted an update or wish to make a change from your previous submission, please 
reach out to Sanaah Dodhia at Sanaah.dodhia@fraserhealth.ca 

 

*NEW* Fraser Health Family Council Toolkit 

 On November 3, 2022, the Ministry of Health issued updated regulations with respect to family councils in 

long-term care communities and released a detailed guidebook to assist in the creation, operation and 

maintenance of resident/ family councils. 

 Fraser Health’s Regional Resident and Family Advisory Committee has summarized the key concepts and 

templates included in the Ministry’s guidebook and created the Fraser health Toolkit for Family Councils. 

 Please see attached Toolkit, Agenda template and meeting minute’s template for your use.  

 Our goal is to have councils in place at 100% of Fraser Health owned and operated and affiliated care 

communities, by 2025. 

 For more information on the toolkit please contact Dominique Parmentier at 

dominique.parmentier@fraserhealth.ca 
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